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There is a time and a place for open
science. It is now, and it is here.
Let’s skip the niceties and get straight to the point: open science is here, and it is here to stay. We’ll not pay
any attention to those who are still trying (hopelessly) to put open science back in the box, nor will we worry
about the (hard, yet arguably somewhat dull) work that needs to be done to get everything truly operational.
After all, these things are really only details that we’ll likely not even remember 15 to 20 years from now.
Instead, let’s focus on what we will be doing in 15 or 20 years from now, and use these insights to get an
early start on that sweet open science action!

We will do so by having a look at the many reasons why we
might make science open, and especially on those reasons
that  are  worthwhile  (i.e.,  those  that  create  opportunities).
We’ll also have a look at what is holding us back right now;
the speedbumps on the road to opportunity. After all, if any of
us are going to invest some effort into making things work,
best invest that effort where it yields the most benefit! And,
as many of the opportunities will naturally revolve around the
use and re-use of public data, we’ll look at the different forms
this can take, and illustrate these with some published and
unpublished  results  from  my  own  group.  Finally,  we  can
dream a bit about the future of open science, with the next
step being squarely on you: to help bring that bright future
about!

Séminaire organisé dans le cadre du “Printemps de la donnée”
de  l’Unistra  avec  intervention  de  Jérôme  Pansanel  de
l’atelier de la donnée Alsace (ADELE Helpdesk) à la suite
du séminaire.  L’après-midi  du 20 mai  auront  également lieu
des ateliers pratiques sur le même thème à la bibliothèque de
l’ECPM de 13h30 à 16h (sur inscription).

For more information see  scienceouverte.unistra.fr

Les personnes souhaitant rencontrer L. Martens sont priées de prendre contact avec Aurélie Hourlier-Fargette.


